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SD 42 POLICY: 7710 

 

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT  

 

 

PHILOSOPHY 

The Board of Education believes that professional development for all staff in support of 

attaining the School District's goals is both valuable and necessary.  In support of this 

belief, the Board is committed to meeting all contractual requirements and supplementing 

those requirements to the greatest extent possible within existing resources.  The Board 

further believes that professional development must be of benefit to both the employee and 

the School District and that knowledge gained in the pursuit of professional development 

should be shared with colleagues.  

AUTHORITY 

The Board assigns the responsibility for the implementation of the Professional Development 

policy to the Superintendent of Schools and authorizes the Superintendent of Schools to 

establish procedures that will guide the implementation of this policy. 
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